
//o " 5 '{{
. .

i

it ~
. DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY p |5 /bg .-

- DEFENSE NATIONAL STOCKRLE CENTER i? 5 !
s ' M'ff 1745 JEFFERSON DAVIS HIGHWAY

'

:
.

q 2p{ ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22202
^ ,,,,,

- L-. f
,

6 3 JAN 1994
IN REPLY
RtnR To DNSC-O (Kevin Reilly/703-607-3227/maj)

SUBJECT: Groundwater Evaluation Report and the Decontamination &
Decommissioning plan for the DLA/DNSC Curtis Bay
Excessed Property - Curtis Bay, MD r

Mr. Dominick A. Orlando
Project Manager
Division of Low Level Waste Management )

and Decommissioning
Mail Stop SE4 I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike !
Rockville, MD 20852

l

Dear Mr. Orlando:

We are in receipt of your October 25, 1993 letter regarding the
questions the NRC has regarding the groundwater evaluation and '

your December 7, 1993 letter concerning the questions you have
about the Decontamination and Decommissioning plan. Both of
these letters have been forwarded to our contractor for i

resolution, however we have not received a formal reply from them
.

as yet. As you recall, through our numerous discussion during |
October, November, and December, the DLA/DNSC and the County of '

Anne Arundle have been working cooperatively to resolve and I

formalize our contracts. We plan to proceed as expeditiously as
possible once you and your colleagues are satisfied with the plan
and procedures. As we also discussed this is an enormous amount '

of paperwork to keep moving, coordinating, and then resolve all
the specific issues, especially during the holiday season.

As we discussed in our January telephone conversation, as soon as
I have formal documented responses from our contractor regarding '

your questions on both the groundwater report and the D&D plan I
will forward the responses to your office for review.

Sincerely, '

J/
./ftnczt? .

P. KEVIN REILLY
nvironmental' rotection
Specialist
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